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Addendum No. 2 
City of Coquitlam 
RFP No. 24-099 

 
IBM Subscription & Support Renewal and Maximo License Conversion 

Issue Date: November 21, 2024 
Total Page Count: 1  

Proponents shall note the following amendments to the RFP documents: 
 
QUESTIONS 
Q1. I would like to confirm that the City is aware of the end of support for Maximo 

7.6.1.x, and the need to upgrade to MAS in 2025 to receive any future support 
releases.  As an IBM technology, we are prepared to answer any questions you may 
have about the service-related announcement, and possible options for your 
upgrade.   

A1. Yes, the City is aware of the end of support for Maximo 7.6.1.x technology. 
 

Q2. Could you confirm that RFP No. 24-099 is related to a Maximo environment currently 
running 7.6.1.x (or older), and that the need to upgrade to MAS has been addressed 
or captured by the City? 

A2. Yes, the RFP is related to a Maximo 7.6.1.x (or older) environment and the City 
is currently in the process of upgrading to the required Maximo 7.6.1.3 version 
in order to proceed with a future upgrade to MAS. 

 
              
 

End of Addendum No. 2 
 
Proponents take into account the content of this Addendum in the preparation and 
submission of the Proposal which will form part of the Contract and should be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Submission Form. 

Upon submitting a Proposal, Proponents are deemed to have received all addenda that 
are issued and posted on the City’s website and considered the information for inclusion 
in the Proposal Submission. 

Issued by: 

Chris Overes 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
bid@coquitlam.ca 
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